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Statement on the Russian Invasion of Ukraine
On February 24, 2022, Russian forces invaded

Ukraine.

We are concerned that the safety of people's

lives, health and well-being will be damaged.



Especially, we aredeeply concerned about thepeople’s
loved ones lost by force and the threat of war
leaving people with incurable psychological wounds,
and the damage sustained by the mental care

system in this crisis.

Griefwork Kagawa strongly condemns the actions
taken by Russia as well as strongly urges the

control of the situation through dialogue.

We call on our community to act calmly to avoid
discrimination or unfair criticism against Russians

living in Japan and the people involved.

Certified NPO Griefwork Kagawa Chairman

Yoko Sugiyama



